
 

  

Happy Holidays 
and all the very 
best for 2013! 

With warm wishes, 
The Economics Network 



 

  

 News and updates from the Economics Network: 
  
 ‘Communicating Economics’ Student Competition 

 Please remind your students about our latest student competition focused  
 on communicating economic concepts to non-economists, as the break over  
 Christmas is a great time for students to work on their entries.  

 The winner will be awarded £250 plus the opportunity to work for Hargreaves  
 Lansdown for up to 6 months. 

 For full details, please visit:  

 http://www.hl.co.uk/about-us/careers/communicating-economics-competition  

  

 A Very European Christmas - new video! 

 Econ Films  have released a new video entitled ‘A very European Christmas’, which is a 
 sequel to their very successful film about the European financial crisis. 

 These videos are a great way to engage your students and get them thinking about real 
 world economic issues. 

 To watch the film, please visit: http://www.econfilms.tv/  

  

 Economics Network Events - Save the dates! 

 We have two  big events coming up in 2013 and we’d love to see you there so add the  
 following dates to your diaries! 

 Spring Symposium: ‘Changing expectations:  
 implications of a new funding era for the teaching of  
 economics’ 

 Date: Friday 1st March 2013 
 Venue: HM Treasury, London 

 Developments in Economics Education  
 Conference 2013 

 Date: 5th and 6th September 2013 
 Venue: University of Exeter 

  
 For more information, including on submitting  
 papers to DEE, please visit:  
 www.economicsnetwork.ac.uk/news  
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